
GEACC Minutes  

Thursday, November 9, 2017 

 

      Chairperson: Jason Seabury 

      Vice Chairperson: Jeff Damiano  

Attendees: Lisa Anderson, Ed Clancy, Sandra Eddy, Amy Lenoce, Jason Seabury, Erin Strauts, 

Beth-Ann Scott, Pete Benzi, Jeff Damiano, Jamie Hammond,  Karla Ekquist-Lechner 

Guests: Nikki McGary 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:30 by Jason Seabury  

1. Approval of minutes from October 12, 2017 meeting. 

 

a. Motion to approve: Lisa Anderson 

b. Seconded:  Sandra Eddy 

c. Approved with 2 abstentions 

 

2. Review of courses applying for Global Knowledge competency.  

a. Motion to vote as a block: Amy Lenoce 

1. Seconded: Pete Benzi 

2. Approved:  Unanimous  

 

b. Discussion of SOC 101, 210, 211 

c. Motion to accept all courses: Jamie Hammond 

1. Seconded:  Karla Equist-Lechner 

2. Approved:  Unanimous  

 

3. Discussion  

1. Do we feel we need to review competencies as a committee? The current structure has the 

content expert looks at it alone before the documents proceed to CEAC. 

Committee felt there was value to having many people look at the documents and 

discuss ideas as we had done in the past. 

2. Faculty meeting this week discussed the future structure of the new CT Community 

College and what types of committees may exist in 2017. There will be one more meeting 

on Monday November 13 to continue this conversation. 

3. TaskStream will be used for data assessment; now at NVCC and in the new CT 

Community College. Assessments must be rubric based to work with the system. 



A Best Practices FAQ document will be created by Beth-Ann Scott (2018-2019 AR task) 

FIRC wants to know which competency we will evaluate with TaskStream in 2017-2018. 

TaskStream training for the committee will occur in Fall 2017- Spring 2018. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amy Lenoce 

 

 


